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Gautho, Julia

From: Melody Derenia <melcoral@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 2:22 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Dogs

 
City Council members 
 
Could you please consider opening up more parks for dogs, and the Capitola beach. Maybe, in the later 
hours of the day. 
 
There are many families that have a dog or dogs, that would love to be able to take them more places. 
 
It would bring in more tourism, because people that have dogs, love to bring them on vacation with them. 
It would be a great opportunity. 
 
Many people with pets go to Monterey and Carmel, because they are allowed most places. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Melody Derenia 


